
To whom it may concern: 

Dear Sir/Madam 

My name is Saeb Alkhatib. I am contacting you regarding the zoning of 9808 and 9810 SE 
Division st Portland 97266. 

I am requesting a Comprehensive Plan designation and zone that would make 
my gas station “conforming”.  As it currently exists in a CO zone, a gas station 
is a “non-conforming” use. 
 

I am hopping that the  MUZ Project gets approved in the public hearings and 
the zone is changed, with my little knowledge about zones, to CE 

If it was not, I would like the Zone, according to the existing zones, to be 
changed to CS or CG 
 

my contact info 
 

Saeb Alkhatib 

9808 se Division st 
Portland OR 97266 

(503) 432 3738 

(503) 762 2772 

205gas@gmail.com 
 
Thanks, and happy holidays 
 
--  
Saeb Alkhatib 
 


